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ATTENDANCE
Unfortunately, no classes 
achieved 100% attendance 
last week.  Whole school 

attendance was 96%

SCHOOL MEAL PRICES
Please be aware for the 

beginning of the Autumn term 
school meals for KS2 (Years 3-

6) will increase to £2.35.

Our school gates are closed for vehicles between 8.30am-8.55am and 3.05pm-3.35pm

SCHOOL LOTTERY

Congratulations to Ms D, our 
winner this week who has very 

kindly donated £24 of her 
winnings to school.

Our school lottery plays every 
week, even during school 

holidays, so you can support us 
all year round!  You can choose 

to play for a month or 
continuously, your choice.  

Enter before 17th July to be 
entered into a draw to win 12 
monthly boxes of fruit & veg 

delivered directly to your 
home.

To play, simply visit 
https://www.yourschoollottery.

co.uk/

CHANGE OF MENU
Next week there will be a 

change of puddings as follows:
Thursday 8th July – ice cream
Friday 9th July – marble cake

PARKING ON TOWERS 
DRIVE

Can we please remind parents 
that Towers Drive and roads 

leading off Towers Drive 
should not be used to park 
cars whilst using the school 

site.

SPORTS DAYS
Our year group sports days 

this week are as follow:
• Year 5 – Wednesday 30th

June
• Year 2 – Wednesday 30th

June
• Year 3 – Thursday 1st July

Children can wear their house 
colours if they wish.

Unfortunately, we are unable 
to invite parents/carers to 

come along to watch this year.  
We will take photographs and 
post them onto the website 

for you to look at.

CHARITY DONATION
We would like to say a big 

thank you to TKMAXX 
Hinckley for their kind 
donation of t-shirts for 

school.

UNIFORM EXCHANGE
On Saturday 3rd July our PTFA 

will be holding a uniform 
exchange between 10am-11am 

outside the main KS2 office to 
ensure we can follow social 
distancing.  Donations of 

clothing, shoes and coats are 
gratefully accepted, could we 
please ask that everything is 
washed and in good condition.  
Uniform will also be for sale. 

BOOK COLLECTION

We need your help!!!
We are currently raising 

funds to purchase new books 
for school and have so far 

raised a fantastic £155. Our 
target is £300.  We would 
like to thank you for your 

kind donations which are very 
much appreciated.

To donate please visit:

https://supportyourschool.or
g.uk/richmond-primary-

school/award-winners-book-
collection
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